
16th September 2022

Worship and Liturgy

God loves all people equally

and invites everyone to

share in his kingdom today!

This Sunday’s Gospel we

hear about a dishonest

manager and about how we

cannot love God and money

equally. God must come first

in our lives.

What small things are important to you and why?

What big things are important to you and why?

How can you be careful with all of them?

Last Friday, we came together as a school to

reflect on the news of the passing of Her Majesty,

Queen Elisabeth. There is a Book of Condolences

that the children and staff are contributing to.

Please pop into the office if you would like to add

your own thoughts.

I have been approached by a few parents this week

offering to volunteer. This is BRILLIANT news. If

you think you could offer any support, whether

helping on a school trip, listening to children read

etc please speak to the office staff, and they will

let you know what we need from you.

Thank you to all the parents who came for the

welcome meetings and to the teachers who led

them. They were well attended and have allowed

both parties to put faces to names!

We have started to develop some strong links with

The Cathedral School whilst still maintaining our

own identity. We thought it would be a nice idea to

worship together for key masses during the year.

The first joint mass will be at The Cathedral

Church on 21st October to celebrate Harvest mass.

Mr Davies will send out more information on this,

and Holy Communion, in the coming weeks.

NUTS

We have some children in our school allergic to nuts

and who could become very poorly if they come in

contact with them. I would be very grateful if you

could please refrain from putting nuts in your

child’s packed lunch box or having peanut butter

sandwiches. Please come and see me if you would

like to discuss this further.

Finally - scooters and bikes! It is great to see

children scoot and cycle to school. Once they get to

school, I am happy for them to scoot (not ride

bikes) on the playground; however, there have been

near misses as children scoot around the school

grounds. The children have been told today that any

scooters brought to school need to be dismounted

and walked to the playground, where they can then

continue to scoot safely. Please help us keep all of

Lov� Jesu�, Lov� Learnin�, Lov� Lif�



16th September 2022

our school family safe by reminding your child when

they get to the school gates to walk.

God Bless,

Mr M Dyson

Dates for your diaries

Tuesday 18th October - Parents Evenings

Wednesday 19th October - Parents Evenings

Thursday 20th October - Individual photographs

Friday 21st October - Harvest Mass at the Cathedral Church

Monday 31st October - Non-Pupil Day

Tuesday 1st November - Children back to school

Thursday 1st December - Flu vaccinations
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